CHANGES TO ROUTE 182
AND INTRODUCTION
OF NEW ROUTE 258

STARTING OCTOBER 30

Exact fares, please

To give services to passengers less affected by traffic
congestion delays the long route 182 from Wembley to
Watford Junction is to be replaced by two shorter routes
from October 30. The 182 route will then run daily between
Wembley and Harrow-on-the Hill Station or Harrow Weald
Garage, and a new route 258 will run on weekdays only
between Harrow-on-the-Hill Station and Watford Junction.
There will be no Sunday bus service along Brookshill and
Common Road between Harrow Weald and Bushey Heath.

One-man 46 or 50 seat buses will be used on these
routes, as they are on route 182 now. There is no
conductor, so the driver collects fares and issues tickets
as you board. Please have the exact fare ready.
This will save time and help to get the bus
moving quickly.

SERVICE FREQUENCIES
Route 182—WEMBLEY — HARROW WEALD
Mondays to Fridays 10 minutes (17/18 minutes evenings) between Wembley

Saturdays

Sundays

(Empire Pool) and Harrow-on-the-Hill Station, alternate
buses running on to Harrow Weald Garage.

As now some peak hour buses will run to and from
Wembley Trading Estate.

10 minutes during shopping hours (15 minutes mornings
and evenings) between Wembley (Empire Pool) and
Harrow-on-the-Hill, alternate buses running on to Harrow
Weald Garage.

15 minutes (35 minutes early morning), all buses running
through from Wembley to Harrow Weald.

Route 258—HARROW-ON-THE-HILL STATION — WATFORD JUNCTION

(Weekdays only)

Mondays to Fridays 35 minutes.

Saturdays

27/28 minutes during shopping hours, 35 minutes early
morning and evening.




